
  
 

30th November 2018 
 
Ref PH499 
 
To all Community Pharmacies in the Wessex area 
  
 
Dear colleague 
  
NHS England has announced that it will stop automatically sending monthly printed copies of the 
Drug Tariff to community pharmacies after the January 2019 edition. 
  
The drug tariff is available on line on the NHSBSA website via the link below: 
https://www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/pharmacies-gp-practices-and-appliance-contractors/drug-tariff 
  
From 2019, you will only receive the printed monthly copy if you have requested to do so.   
 
To do this you will need to opt-in via the link below and complete the survey and do this by 10 
January 2019.  
https://surveys.concep.com/s/702213874e5860bcc12c9a420365e5cd684df1df/h=b8ae7ba5114f39b
3becd7a889cbeb4a1da1d5c75 
  
Further details were circulated via PCSE in the PCSE bulletin for pharmacies.  A copy of this is 
available on the CPSC website (in corresponding news article and under NHS England) 
 
Any queries should be directed to pcse.enquiries@nhs.net or 0333 014 2884 
  
Further details are also available on the PSNC website via this link: 
https://psnc.org.uk/our-news/changes-to-the-way-you-access-the-drug-tariff/ 
  
Kind regards 
 
Helen Wardle 
Primary Care Commissioning Support  
South Region (Wessex) 
NHS England 
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX 
  
Telephone 0113 824 9850 
Email Helen.wardle@nhs.net 
 


